

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Nora Carpenter

President and CEO United Way of Treasure Valley

Carrie Getty Scheid, Retired

Laura Smith

Public Relations Manager Idaho Central Credit Union

Sean Evans

Advertising Director Idaho Press Tribune

Steve BrandesPresident & CEO
Idaho Stampede

Nancy L. (Dusty) Bodie Retired

Ann Johnson

Executive Director
The Village at Orchard
Ridge

Marcia Liebich Retired

Anne Little Roberts

Executive Director Meridian Chamber of Commerce

Jason Mau, Attorney Greener Burke Shoemaker Oberrecht, P.A.

Timothy Olson, Owner Pinnacle Business Group, LLC

Joel Piccione

Treasure Valley District Manager U.S. Bank

Laurel Sayer

Executive Director Idaho Coalition of Land Trusts

Executive Director: Janice Fulkerson

MEMORANDUM

DATE: July 24, 2015

RE: 2015 Idaho Nonprofit Excellence Awards

Congratulations!

Each year the Idaho Nonprofit Center organizes and hosts the Idaho Nonprofit Excellence Awards. The awards are designed to recognize the outstanding accomplishments of Idaho's nonprofit community as a whole, and spotlight the enormously important role played by thousands of Idaho's nonprofit organizations individually in our lives.

Nonprofit organizations make outstanding contributions to Idaho's quality of life. The Awards highlight nominated organizations and their services to the community through their defined mission. We believe it is important that sponsors, funders, and donors recognize that your organization has been nominated.

A member, volunteer, or community leader believes in your organization enough to take action by nominating your organization for an excellence award. They recognize your leadership and service as well as quantitative and qualitative measure of excellence.

There are over 5,500 charitable 501c3 organizations in Idaho. The Idaho Nonprofit Center will receive approximately 150 Excellence Awards nominations in 2015. All nominees will be recognized and honored at the Awards Dinner on September 15, 2015.

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the staff of the Idaho Nonprofit Center, Congratulations on your nomination.

Sincerely,

Janice Fulkerson Executive Director